
Let God transform you into a new person by changing the way that you
think – Romans 12:2 NLT
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Dear Parents and Carers,
It has been another wonderful week at St. Saviour’s.

Publication of the newsletter every Friday coincides with Star of the Week – our weekly celebration of the
children at St. Saviour’s. Star of the Week assembly is a fantastic opportunity to reflect on the achievements of
our children and the progress they are making. Each week teachers have the difficult task of choosing just one
star – I know that many teachers would like to nominate their entire class! As well as celebrating Stars of the
Week, we also celebrate the attendance cup winners and the presentation cup winners. Of course, Star of the
Week assembly isn’t the only way we celebrate achievement and attitude: from values cards to phone calls
home, from prizes to receiving a book from our vending machine, we do everything we can to celebrate the
amazing effort of our children.

Last week, I wrote to you about the forthcoming art works the children will produce for the Royal Academy’s
Young Artist competition. This is an exciting opportunity for the children to contribute to a whole-school
artwork and we are hugely excited to see the results. For your child’s contribution to be included, please be
sure to return the permission slip. A paper copy was sent home this week; however, if you require another,
please ask the school office.

In week 6 of this half-term, we will celebrate online safety week. The children will be taught special lessons
about how to keep themselves safe online. This follows the workshop we held earlier in the academic year led
by the 2-Johns and is part of our continuing effort to educate the children to make informed decisions while
online.

On Friday 7th February, the Reception team will hold a parent workshop on phonics. This workshop will provide
you with a helpful overview of phonics and techniques you may wish to employ at home when reading with your
child. We look forward to seeing you there.

Finally, well done to our entire school community for achieving 95% attendance this week! Your dedication to
learning and commitment to being in school every day makes a huge difference. Let’s keep up the fantastic
effort and aim even higher next week.

I would like to close with these words from Ephesians 4:2, “Be completely humble and gentle; be patient,
bearing with one another in love.”
Best wishes, Mr Pitchford





STARS OF THE WEEK

Year 1 
Sidney & Cleo

Year 2 
Jeanice & Marnie

Year 4 
Rudy & Rae

Year 5 
J’Cole & Maya

Year 3 
Yoko & Waleed

Year 6
Zakihat & Amara

Reception 
Kevin & Malaki M 



PROGRESS CUP WINNERS
A huge well done Lily-Rose who are this week's Progress Cup

winners! 

 KS1 
Cody Y1

KS2
Lily-Rose Y4

ATTENDANCE AWARDS 
Well done to

Reception Helen Keller
99.26%

& 
Y5 Purple - Mr Kruti

96.89%
who have won the attendance mascots

this week.

PRESENTATION WINNERS

Isla Y2 Ismahil Y5

EYFS
Ari Kai RHK

Isabelle Y2



Well done to Safi, Zahira, Evie, Marnie, Dylan,
Kataleya, Barnaby, Coco, Suki, Sarib, Rares &

Stella who have collected 5 value cards for
consistently showing our school values.

VALUE CARD AWARDS 
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